

# DRIVE SAFE GENERAL BUSINESS MEETING

\*

#### YOU'RE INVITED

\*\* TUESDAY, JUNE 13, 2017 \*\*

HAMPTON ROADS PLANNING DISTRICT COMMISSION
ROOM D/E
723 WOODLAKE DRIVE
CHESAPEAKE, VA 23320
11:30AM-12:00PM NETWORKING
12:00PM-1:30PM BUSINESS MEETING

# JUNE 13, 2017 GENERAL BUSINESS MEETING AND LUNCHEON

"A Year In Review"

Awards and Induction Ceremony
Including The Drive Safe HR 2017 Board of Directors & Officers

#### Reservations

Please RSVP attendance and box lunch order (if needed) by Friday, June 9. Box lunch cancellations accepted until noon, Monday, June 12. Call Drive Safe Voice Mail: 757-498-2562 or Email: dshr@drivesafehr.org

#### Cost

Box Lunch – \$13.00 (this includes tax) No shows will be billed for any lunch orders. Drive Safe HR accepts Cash or Check. Advance payment is welcome. \* You are welcome to bring your own lunch, just be sure to rsvp attendance.

#### Taste Unlimited Menu

CLASSIC BOX LUNCHES: Each boxed lunch includes a sandwich, small chips and a freshly baked giant cookie. Please choose from the choices below for meat, cheese, extras, and dressing.

MEAT (SPECIFY) • Turkey • Honey Smoked Turkey • Baked Ham • Roast Beef • Chicken Salad CHEESE (SPECIFY) • Provolone • Swiss • Cheddar

BREAD (SPECIFY) • French • Multigrain • Whole Wheat Wrap

**EXTRAS** (**SPECIFY ANY**) • Romaine • Baby Spinach • Tomato • Red Onion • Cucumber • Hummus • Banana Peppers • Pickles • Roasted Red Peppers

**DRESSINGS (SPECIFY)** • House Dressing • Basil Mayo • Roasted Red Pepper Aioli • Spicy Mustard • Balsamic Vinaigrette

DRINK (SPECIFY) - Soda or water available at the meeting

## **Drive Safe Hampton Roads Slate of Officers for 2017-2018**

President: Tina Harvey, Capital Concrete, Inc.

Vice-President: Robert Clinebell, *Norfolk Public Schools* Treasurer: Pat Davidson, *Virginia Department of Health* 

## Drive Safe Hampton Roads Nominations to the Board of Directors for 2017-2019

### These Board Directors currently serve 2016-2018:

Deb Rocke, Norfolk Public Schools
John Fentress, Community Advocate
Ruby Gatling, Hampton Health Department
Scott Franklin, Waste Management of Virginia, Inc.
Scott Wichtendahl, Virginia Beach Police Department

Per the Bylaws: Board Directors shall be elected by the general membership at the annual general meeting in June of each year. The Board of Directors shall number at least five (5) and no more than 11 (eleven) maintaining an odd number.

The term of service is to be a minimum of two years with no cap on tenure.

## Nominations for the incoming 2017-2019 board members include the following:

Jim McElligott, Virginia Beach Police Department Kate Wilson, AAA Tidewater Virginia

Thank each of you for your continued service to Drive Safe Hampton Roads

NOTE: Drive Safe HR members unable to attend the June General Meeting may vote ahead of time by proxy. Be sure to send your votes in prior to noon on Monday, June 12, to dshr@drivesafehr.org.